
ሓበሬታ ንተቐማጦ ሎስ ኣንጀለስ፡ Oረንጅን ርቨርሳይድን ካዉንቲ 
 
Eቲ ካብ 21 ሰነ 2011 ጀሚሩ ናብ ኣባላት ጸጥታዊ ባይቶ ሕ.ሃ.  
ዝቐንA ናይ ደብዳቤ፡ Iመይል፡ተለፎንን ፋክስን ጎስጋስ ረቡE 6 ሓምለ 2011 ስለ 
ዝዛዘም ሽU መዓልቲ ማለት ረቡE ዋላ Eቶም ደብዳቤ ዝመላEና ናብቶም ኣብ ታሕቲ 
ተዘርዚሮም ዘለዉ ናይ ተለፎን ቁጽርታት ደዊልና ኣቤቱታና ከነስምE ንላቦ። 
 
ሽማግለ መኸተ 
 
 
NOTICE TO ERITREAN AMERICANS RESIDING IN LOS ANGELES, ORANGE 
AND RIVERSIDE COUNTIES: 
This is just a reminder that the ESMART campaign, which targets members of UNSC 
and began on June 21, 2011, will come to an end on Wednesday, July 6, 2011. On that 
date, which has been designated an “ACTION DAY,” we urge all Eritrean Americans 
and friends residing in the said counties to call the UNSC member country 
representatives and call on them to repeal the resolution which has placed sanctions on 
Eritrea. The phone numbers are listed below. 
 
Mekete Committee. 
 
 
 

Mission Permanent representative Tel NO. 
USA H.E. Ms. Susan E. Rice 

 (212) 415-4415 
Brazil H.E. Mrs. Maria Luiza 

Ribeiro Viotti (212) 372-2600 
Colombia H.E. Mr. Néstor Osorio (212)355-7776 
India H.E. Mr. Hardeep Singh 

Puri (212)490-9660 
 


